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2 February 2007 
 
 
The Hon David Jull MP 
Chair 
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Intelligence and Security 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 

Dear Mr Jull 

Review of the Listing Provisions of the Criminal Code Act 1995 

I am writing to provide you a joint submission to the PJCIS inquiry into the terrorist organisation 
listing provisions of the Criminal Code Act 1995.  

This is a combined submission, containing input from the Attorney-General's Department, the 
Australian Security Intelligence Organisation, the Australian Federal Police, the Department of 
Foreign Affairs and Trade and the Commonwealth Director of Public Prosecutions. 

The action officers for this matter are Annabel Knott who can be contacted on 02 6250 5423 and 
Kirsten Kobus who can be contacted on 02 6250 5433. 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Chidgey 
Acting Assistant Secretary 
Security Law Branch 
 
Telephone: 02 6250 5787 
Facsimile: 02 6250 5985 
E-mail: sarah.chidgey@ag.gov.au 


